Dear Richard,

Thank you for you assistance regarding the unsolicited gift that was received last week. On June 7, I received two packages containing magnetic photo boards as a gift from a thankful library patron, Mr. James Lee Grigson. I returned the packages to Mr. Grigson the next day. The email chain below confirms that they were sent out by our mailroom staff. Also attached is a copy of the letter I sent to Mr. Grigson thanking him for his generosity and why the items were returned.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sarah V. Zimmerman | Librarian 

Special Collections and Preservation Division 

Harold Washington Library Center| Chicago Public Library

